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Chagrin Falls, OH (November 23, 2015) The Air Conditioning Contractors of Ohio is pleased 
to announce that The Habegger Corp has joined the ACCO Industry Partner Program for 
2016 at the Patron Level. 

The Industry Partner Program enables suppliers and manufacturers to demonstrate 
extraordinary commitment to ACCO and its members through year-round support of the 
association’s activities. Industry Partners financial resources help ACCO and its members 
expand advocacy, membership and business development activities throughout the year. 

“ACCO is excited that Habegger has joined the Partner Program for 2016,” says Rocco 
Fana, Jr., ACCO’s executive director. “The benefits from the Industry Partnership Program 
provide recognition to ACCO contractors, as well as the public, as a leader in the HVACR 
Industry.” 

“As a member and president of ACCO, it’s great to see our program growing each year,” 
adds Brian Stack, Stack Heating and Cooling, and ACCO’s 2015-2016 president. “The 
companies that participate in the Program are true leaders in our industry and their support 
of ACCO shows that they are committed to the continued growth of our contractors and the 
industry. All ACCO members should be pleased that our Industry Partners are willing to step 
up and give the extra support we need to ensure that our contractors have the best 
resources to be professional and profitable year after year.” 

Supplier and manufacturers can join the ACCO Industry Partner program at any point during 
the year. For more information about the Industry Partner program, contact Rocco Fana at 
rocco@accohio.org. 
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